
               
Authorization Letter for FCC 

LIMITED POWER OF ATTORNEY 
                                                   Date: Aug.22, 2009 

 

To whom it may concern: 

       

We, the undersigned, Verykool USA Inc. Hereby authorize Attestation of Global 

Compliance Co., Ltd. located at 2F., No.2 Building, Huafeng No.1 Technology Industrial 

Park, Sanwei, Xixiang, Baoan District, Shenzhen, China to act on our behalf in all matters 

relating to all process required in the FCC Part 22, 24 approval and any communication 

needed with the national authority for GSM Dual Band GPRS Digital Mobile Phone/ I305. 

Any and all acts carried out by Attestation of Global Compliance Co., Ltd. on out behalf 

pursuant to this Limited Power of Attorney shall have the same effects as acts of our own. 

       

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please do not hesitate to 

contact us, thank you! 

       

Best Regards, 

 
Verykool USA Inc. 

 

 
Sunny Choi / Director of Product Management  

 


